
Rockland Trust is making things easier! Starting July 7th, we’ll be launching a new and 
improved charitable giving portal. This new system will streamline your experience—giving 
you one account to manage all your charitable request applications with all funders using 
Blackbaud Grantmaking. 
 
Here’s what you need to know: 
 
Before July 7th: 
 

• Our application portal will be unavailable from June 28th   – July 6th 
• Submit any in progress applications by June 27, 2025. Any applications not 

submitted by this date will be deleted.  
• Your past application history won’t transfer to the new portal. If you need anything 

from your current records, please download them before June 27, 2025.  To do this 
simply log into our application portal here: 
https://www.GrantRequest.com/SID_5840?SA=AM, select the past application that 
you want to save and choose Printer Friendly Version on the top right. You can then 
print or save your past applications. 

 
On July 7th:  
 

• Bookmark this link to access your applications and requirements beginning July 
7th:  https://bbgm-apply.yourcausegrants.com/apply/applications 

• Create a new log-in (If you already use a Blackbaud product (like Raiser’s Edge): no 
need to create another login just sign in with your existing Blackbaud ID) 

• Add noreply@yourcause.com to your safe senders list so you don’t miss important 
updates. 

• Make sure to add any of your fellow team members who need access to the 
application and forms—collaboration is easy in the new portal! 

 
Additional notifications will be sent before the July 7th date.  If you have any questions, 
we’re here to help! Just reach out to the Rockland Trust charitable giving team at 
charitable.giving@rocklandtrust.com. 
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